
 
 

Ref: MAN/ARE 

September 2022 
 

Dear Parent / Carer of Year 6 Students, 
 

I would be delighted if you were able to attend the Open Day and / or Open Evening 
at Saddleworth School which take place on 27th – 28th September 2022. 

 
The Open Evening provides parents and students with the chance to look around, 
meet teachers and generally get a feel for the school. You are also invited to come to 
the hall where I will speak to all parents and prospective students about what the 
Saddleworth School has to offer. The Open Evening takes place on 28th September 
and runs between 6pm and 8pm. 

 
Some parents feel that they can only get a true insight into the workings of a school if 
they come during a normal school day. To this end we have arranged for two Open 
Mornings when parents/carers are invited to bring their child into Saddleworth and 
undertake a tour accompanied by a senior member of staff.  

 
There are two Open Morning events on 27th September and 28th September both of 
which start at 9.30am and finish at 10.30am. 
 
Choosing the right school for your child is important decision and I do hope you are 
able to come into Saddleworth and see what we have to offer. I look forward to meeting 
you and our prospective new students at one of our open events.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr Anderson 
Headteacher  

 

  



 
 

Thank you for expressing an interest in one of our open events for Year 6 students. 

Open mornings 

Mr Anderson will give a welcome talk in the Hall at 9:30 each day. Please arrive between 9:10-

9:25 to allow time for parking and registration. After the talk in the Hall there will be an 

opportunity to tour the school in groups finishing at 10:30. We have a limited capacity for the 

morning sessions so can only welcome two parent/ carers with each child.  

Open evening 

Parking will be available on site from 17:45 to allow time to park and register before the first 

talk. 

Mr Anderson will give a welcome talk in the Hall at the following times: 

1) 18:00-18:25 

2) 18:45-19:10 

3) 19:30-19:55 

Parent/ carers are welcome to tour the school with one of our student helpers or independently 

using the map. A bell will sound at 19:55 to signal the end of the evening. If you would like a 

tour guide for the evening, please use the form below:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gbjCOw9amkGkXb5ZtnDphIK5FcB

qKZdIr8Wd40smVzdUNDgyMkEzRlFVSFJKTDBMNjVUN0UyQTU3TS4u 

QR code for booking a tour: 

 

If your child has additional needs and you would like to discuss provision with our SEN team 

appointments must be booked in advance using the Eventbrite link below: 

Please follow the link to book your 5 minute appointment with our Assistant Head Mrs D Sykes. 

Saddleworth School Open Evening SEN Appointments 

www.eventbrite.co.uk 

If you have any further queries please email: openday@saddleworthschool.org or contact the 

school on 01457 872072. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gbjCOw9amkGkXb5ZtnDphIK5FcBqKZdIr8Wd40smVzdUNDgyMkEzRlFVSFJKTDBMNjVUN0UyQTU3TS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gbjCOw9amkGkXb5ZtnDphIK5FcBqKZdIr8Wd40smVzdUNDgyMkEzRlFVSFJKTDBMNjVUN0UyQTU3TS4u
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/saddleworth-school-open-evening-sen-appointments-tickets-419170689817
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/
mailto:openday@saddleworthschool.org

